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State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

March 24, 2020 

Public Service Commission 
CAPJTALCJRCLE OFFICE CENTER • 2540 SHUMARD OAK BoULEVARD 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Adam J. Teitzman, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Melinda H. Watts, Engineering Specialist 111, Division of Engineering t\1, 

DN 20170114-WU - Application for transfer of facilities and water Certificate No. 
165-W in Pasco County from Allen LaFortune and Otis Fonder to A Utility Inc. 

Please file, A Utility Inc.'s request for a 30 day extension to file its response regarding the 

positive acquisition a4iustment, in the above mentioned docket file. 

MW/pz 

Attachment 



From: 
To: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Melinda watts 
Joann parsons; Patti zeooec 
FW: A Utility Inc Docket # 20170114-WU 
Monday, March 23, 2020 2:42:53 PM 

Please prepare a memo and place the email communication below in the subject docket file. 

Thanks. 

Melinda Watts 

From: Melinda Watts 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 2:41 PM 
To: housingmanagementinc@yahoo.com 
Subject: FW: A Utility Inc Docket# 20170114-WU 

Mr. Fonder: 

Your request for an extension of 30 days from the March 25, 2020 deadline to file A Utility Inc.'s request 
for a positive acquisition adjustment is approved. Your response will be due Friday, April 24, 2020. Staff 
will reschedule the item for agenda as appropriate. 

Let me know if you have any more questions. 

Melinda Watts 
Florida Public Service Commission 

From: Bev Fonder [housingmanagementinc@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Monday, March 23, 2020 2:12 PM 
To: Melinda Watts 
Subject: A Utility Inc Docket# 20170114-WU 

A Utility Does Hereby Request An extension of at least 30 days for the March 25 

2020 Deadline for a "positive acquisition adjustment Request". It is our intention to 

file for a "positive acquisition adjustment" do to these unprecedented Times with the 

COVID19 and partial shut down everywhere it has been harder to get things 

accomplished like engineering and getting UT contractor bids is difficult as well as 

getting a broker price opinion on the real estate Value. We Also do Hereby Request 

Cancellation From the May 5 Agenda Conference until Further notice so we can get 

through this positive acquisition adjustment Process once we get through this 

Process and staff makes a revised recommendation then a new date can be set at 

that time. 

Thank You Troy Fonder Pres. of "A utility Inc." 




